
Mark the Calendar 
   

 
Dec 10 – PAC Meeting 8-9pm 

 
 

Dec 11 – Food Day 
 

 

Dec 18 – Pancake Breakfast 
 

 
Jan 13 – PAC Meeting 8-9pm 
 

 
Jan 14 – iGuy/iGirl  grade 4/5 

     workshops  
 

 

Jan 15 - iGuy/iGirl  grade 6/7 
    workshops  

 
 

Jan 15 – Food day 
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Pancake Breakfast December 18 

The Pancake Breakfast is a time honored tradition here 
at Aubrey and preparations are well under way for this 
fantastic event.  Don’t forget that it’s tradition for 
students (and Parents too) to come to breakfast in their 
pajamas!  
 

 

 
Volunteers are Still Needed!!!!! 

This event is only possible with the help of many volunteers. 

December 17 volunteers needed 

3:00-6:00pm  8 more volunteers needed for set-up  

December 18 volunteers needed 
 

8:45am    4 volunteers needed 
 

9:00-11:30 am volunteers needed to serve pancakes 
 

12:00 -?     volunteers needed for clean-up 
 
 
Please email Stella: aubreypacvolunteers@gmail.com to 

volunteer. 

 

Pancake Breakfast Schedule 
 

9:10 – division 16, 15, and 14 
9:35 – division 13, 12, and 11 
9:55 – division 10, 9, and 8 
10:40 – division 7, 6, and 5 
11:00 – division 4 and 3 
11:20 – division 2 and 1 
 

mailto:aubreypacvolunteers@gmail.com


 

 

 

PAC Updates 

December PAC Meeting 

The PAC general meeting will be held on December 10 from 8:00-9:00pm in the library. 

 

Scholastic Book Fair 

This year’s Scholastic Book Fair was our best ever!!  We earned $2,547 to spend on books for the 

library and classrooms. Thank you very much to all the volunteers who helped make this book fair 

a huge success, and a special thanks to Ingrid for all your hard work! 

 

Pizza and Purdy’s Fundraiser 

The PAC would like to thank the Aubrey community for supporting this fundraiser and making it a 

success.  We made $515.29 on the Purdy orders, $1,200 on the Panago orders, and $230 on the 

Dominos orders.  Thanks to May, Marcia, and Shazia for organizing this fundraiser. 

 

New Couch 

Aubrey’s Foyer has a great new addition. We are happy 
to announce that a new, $400 couch has been generously 
donated to Aubrey.  We would like to extend our gratitude to 
the anonymous donor for making this contribution to our  
school! 
 

 
Thank you Teachers 
 

The Aubrey PAC would like to acknowledge and thank all the teachers donating their time to make 
Aubrey the awesome place that it is.  Whether it’s coaching a team or putting on a musical, we 
recognize and appreciate all your efforts. You make Aubrey a better place! 
 
 

 



 

 

Important Safety Reminder 
 

Dear Parents,   
 
Last month, an Aubrey family faced a harrowing event - they were awoken before dawn by their 
carbon monoxide detector sounding an urgent alarm.   
 
They called the fire department and were told "get out of the house immediately!"  When the fire 
fighters arrived, it was found that it was not a false alarm, and that a malfunctioning gas-burning 
hot water tank had created CO gas in the home.  All family members were taken to the hospital by 
ambulance, but were thankfully found to be unharmed. 
 
CO gas is odor-less and colourless, and it is deadly.  The ONLY way to detect it is with a carbon 
monoxide detector and alarm.  If your home has an old-fashioned fire alarm, it likely does not 
have this function of being able to also detect carbon monoxide.  This family wishes to strongly 
urge you to buy and install a dual function smoke and carbon monoxide detector (or several) for 
your home.  Theirs saved their lives. 
 
If you have any appliances that run on gas - furnace, boiler, stove, fireplace, bbq, etc - these could 
one day malfunction and cause such a result - in addition to having a CO detector installed in your 
home, please have your gas appliances serviced regularly.  Thank you and stay safe! 
 
 
 

 

 

Aubrey PAC Updates 

Community Notes 

Shop Cobs at Kensington Plaza and they’ll give %5 of your purchase back to the PAC! Just 

mention code 1591 at the time of purchase. 

 

Bronco Belle in the Brentwood Mall food court is now a proud sponsor of the Aubrey PAC! 5% of 
your purchase will be donated back to the PAC. Just mention Aubrey elementary at the time of 
purchase or code 73588 
 


